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April 15, 2024 

 

Representative Christine Morse 
Chair of the House Appropriations Subcommittee Health and Human Services Department 
P.O. Box 30014 
Lansing, MI 48909 
 
Dear Representative Morse: 
 
The League of Women Voters of Michigan supports more funding than was appropriated in the 
Governor’s proposed budget for programs that will implement the historic gun violence 
prevention law.   

The League supports increasing the allocation for gun violence law implementation, training, 
and evaluation, primarily targeted at universities for ERPO from $4.3 million to 10 million.  The 
League also supports increasing the proposed budget for Community Violence Intervention 
(CVI) from $5.5 million to at least $10.5 million. 

These increases would greatly increase outreach and education efforts needed to implement 
these new gun violence prevention laws. 

Your help is needed to make these increases a reality. 

Sincerely, 

 

Paula Bowman   Denise Hartsough 
Co-President    Co-President 
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April 15, 2024 
 
 
Senator Sylvia Santana 
Chair of the Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Health and Human Services Department 
P.O. Box 30036 
Lansing, MI 48909 
 
Dear Senator Santana: 
 
The League of Women Voters of Michigan supports more funding than was appropriated in the 
Governor’s proposed budget for programs that will implement the historic gun violence 
prevention law.   

The League supports increasing the allocation for gun violence law implementation, training, 
and evaluation, primarily targeted at universities for ERPO from $4.3 million to 10 million.  The 
League also supports increasing the proposed budget for Community Violence Intervention 
(CVI) from $5.5 million to at least $10.5 million. 

These increases would greatly increase outreach and education efforts needed to implement 
these new gun violence prevention laws. 

Your help is needed to make these increases a reality. 

Sincerely, 

   

Paula Bowman   Denise Hartsough 
Co-President              Co-President 
 
 
 
 


